
Minutes March 15, 2018 

President Report 

• Spirit wear orders are in.  Distributed to the classrooms due to the snow day. 
• Yearbook pages completed.  Was able to get pictures from the last classroom, Mr. 

Forester.  Awaiting approval from Mrs. Hogsten.  Last day to order a yearbook is 
March 29th. 

• Looking into Omni golf, as a possible fundraiser in June.  $300 to rent. 

 

6th grade Fundraiser 

• Waiting on some food that we were unable to get donated. 
• Still need volunteers for the breakfast.  Only about a quarter of the entire grade has 

volunteered.  
• Moe’s on April 5th   

Boxtops 

• Received $771, still owed $300.  Will do one more submission in May for a check 
later in the year. 

Spring Dance 

• Possible theme is Spring Fling 
• Must be all inclusive and include all grades 
• Gallup Hill recommends Garret Rhythm and Sound.  They did instructional dances 

with the kids not just play music.  They also recommend just dancing no other 
activities. 2 hr time frame, drinks and light snacks by donation. $5/child $20/family 
max.  Friday nights 

• June possible time frame 
• Research other DJs 

Teacher Update 

• Mrs. David would like more parents to sign up for Artsonia.  Some parents and 
relatives are purchasing. 

BOE 

• No rep but sent in a statement. 
• The budget has been passed along to the town council for approval. 
• Please email them with any comments, questions, or concerns at boe@ledyard.net  

Teacher Appreciation Week, week of May 7th 

• JWL: Fiesta Theme, organized by Julie and Anne 
• GFS: Theme TBD, organized by Jenna 
• Buses: organized by Kathy 

 



Imagine That Day, March 29th  

• Ken posting previews, sign up genius for help and food 

Fundraisers 

• May Pequot Plants Farms do Geraniums 
• Book Fair week of April 23rd, BOGO, set up on April 13th before spring break 

Spirit Day, April 12th, Throwback 

Field Day: Dates TBD 

No April Meeting 

May Meeting PTO Elections 


